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March 23, 2011

RE: MV2011C0002 Class A Land Use Permit — Diamond Drilling — Drybones
Bay

The Department of Transportation (DOT), Government of the Northwest Territories
would like to submit the following comment regarding the proposed project:

e |If the proponent plans to access the project area via the Dettah Winter Access
Road, the proponent will be required to comply with the Department of
Transportation’s ice road restrictions and load limits.

e An access permit will be required if the proponent plans to construct a winter
road from the Dettah Winter Access Road to the project area.

If you have any questions or require further clarification, please contact, Larry
Purcka, Manager, Technical Services in Yellowknife at (867) 873-7647. Alternatively,
| can be reached at (867) 920-8920.

Sincerely,

Rk Hhoe

Rob Thom

Transportation Planner

Planning, Policy & Environment Division
Department of Transportation

Government of the Northwest Territories PO BOX 1320 Yellowknife NT X1A 2L9



Rhonda Miller - MVLWB

From: Elaine Briere - MVLWB [elaine@mviwb.com]

Sent: March-24-11 8:32 AM

To: Rmiller@mviwb.com

Subject: FW: MV2011C0002 Type "A" Land Use Permit - Diamond Drilling - Drybones Bay
Attachments: MV2011C0002 DOTComments.doc

From: Rob Thom [mailto:Rob_Thom@gov.nt.ca]

Sent: Wednesday, March 23, 2011 4:06 PM

To: permits@mviwb.com

Subject: MV2011C0002 Type "A" Land Use Permit - Diamond Drilling - Drybones Bay

Dear sirs

Please find attached comments from the Department of Transportation regarding the Type “A” Land Use
Permit MV2011C0002 for diamond drilling in the Drybones Bay area.

Yours sincerely,

Rob Thom

Transportation Planner

Planning and Policy Division

Department of Transportation
Government of the Northwest Territories
Phone: (867) 920-8920

Fax: (867)920-2565

E-mail: Rob Thom@gov.nt.ca

<<MV2011C0002 DOTComments.doc>>



